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reverson@powdermountain.com

From: Rick Everson <reverson@powdermountain.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 2:37 PM

To: Rick Everson

Subject: Preliminary Notice of Decision

Shelter Hill at Powder Mountain Preliminary Subdivision was approved by the Ogden Valley Planning 

Commission on 9/24 at the public meeting.  There are no meeting minutes posted yet, nor have we 

received a Notice of Decision letter, but the video of the meeting is 

available at:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QA7X3ZUadKU 

 

 

--  

Rick Everson 

Director of Land Development 
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